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October 1, 2014 
 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
Suite 2700 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON   M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
RE:   CANADIAN NIAGARA POWER INC.(“CNPI”)  – TRANSMISSION RATES  

BOARD FILE NO. EB-2014-0204 
              
 
In a letter dated May 29, 2014, the Board directed CNPI to file a transmission cost of service 
application for the year commencing January 1, 2015.  The Board assigned File Number EB-
2014-0204 to this matter.  In response, CNPI wrote to the Board on May 30, 2014 confirming 
that it intended to file the application on or before October 1, 2014. 
 
CNPI has been working diligently to complete the application, and we have made significant 
headway. Unfortunately, despite our efforts, it does not appear that we will be able to meet the 
October 1, 2014 deadline.  Therefore, we respectfully ask the Board to extend the filing date to 
November 17, 2014. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
Douglas R. Bradbury 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
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